
Southern Zone 

CHAIRMAN: Steve Lamond               EMAIL :steve@lamondcontracting.com.au             PHONE : 0417 402243                                                                                                                                                                            
COCK O’ THE WALK RESULTS …….. August 2018 

CAPTURES : HEAVIEST  

SPECIES WHT LINE S/J ANGLER BOAT CLUB PTS 
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MOST MERITORIOUS 
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CAPTURE POINTS FOR MONTH                                            TAG & RELEASE PONTS FOR MONTH  

 

                                                                                           5pts   2 Small            Shoalhaven    8500pts 

 

 

PROGRESSIVE CAPTURE POINTS 2018-19              PROGRESSIVE TAG & RELEASE POINTS 2018-19  

 

Shellharbour      41pts                                                                 Shellharbour  21pts 

Jervis Bay           20pts                                                                 Shoalhaven       8pts 

Canberra            18pts                                                                   Eden                3pts 

Batemans Bay      5pts                                                                   Bermagui        2pts 

Merimbula           3pts 

 

 

 

 

 

A very quiet month by all clubs, I am sure the weather played a big part in that. 

 

It looks as though the Government is going to back down for now on the lock out zones so well 

done to all involved. This will not be the end of this I am certain. They are always looking to win 

support from the minority groups to sure up votes, generally at some else’s expense. We all must 

remain vigilant and vocal about keeping the right to enjoy our sport and recreation. 

 

Shellharbour are hosting their Mako Masters tournament on the 29th and 30th of this month so make 

sure all your shark boats are made aware so they can get along to support and maybe win some 

great prizes. 

 

Stay safe and tight lines 

Steve 


